











Rolling Hills Mobile Home Park
5579 Springfield Urbana Pike
Urbana, Ohio 43078
PWS ID # OH1101012
*** PLEASE NOTE THERE ARE 2 IMAGE MAPS FOR THIS MOBILE HOME PARK ***

Rolling Hills Mobile Home Park was established in September of 1970 and all lines within the park
leading to homes contain polyethylene pipes with polyethylene fittings. Homes are fed with water risers
that contain copper pipe and copper mechanical fittings.

The well house, located within the park contains copper pipes that have soldered fittings, polyethylene
pipes, and some galvanized lines.

No source of drinking water is known to exist within the waste water treatment plant.

Buildings in Ohio built prior to 1998 or that use plumbing material or solder manufactured before 1998
may have materials with greater than 8% lead and are at a higher risk of contributing lead to the
drinking water than materials manufactured after 1998. In addition, buildings built and plumbing
materials manufactured after 2014 were required to have less than 0.25% lead by weight and have the
lowest risk for contributing lead to the drinking water. It should be noted however that, although
prohibited, some use of leaded solder or leaded components may have occurred after the prohibitions
became effective.
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